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There’s a new kid on the block…looks like trouble! Here are some brilliant blues, too!
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        Jason’s House - 2014 
 

On Saturday, 6/7, The Club’s summer-long commitment to our 
primary charity, Jason’s House, began. JH is operated by the 
Surfside Beach United Methodist Church and brings critically 
and/or terminally ill children and their families to The Beach for 
an all-expenses-paid week of fun-in-the-sun. All costs for this 
endeavor are donated by local businesses or concerned folks and 
the GSCC provides Corvette rides to the kids while their parents 
are registering and getting their schedule-of-events. On “opening 
day,” GSCC had 5 cars and 6 members present, and gave rides to 
10 kids. One look at their faces is reward enough for our 
participation! Let’s hope this is the start of a great summer of 
helping kids have a super week in Myrtle Beach!
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